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Re: Petition of Limestone Water Utility to increase water rates, charges and fees

Ladies and Gentlemen:

The proposed rate increases Limestone Utility is proposing are not only unacceptable
but ridiculous to the residents of the Shiloh Falls Community in Counce Tn. Please do
not allow Limestone's request to be accepted at the proposed rate increase. A small
rate increase is to be expected but not a 400% increase based on our calculations.

Respectfully,

Greg Williams
Shiloh Falls Homeowner





